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Dear Palestinian Community Members

On Behalf of the Embassy of the State of Palestine

in Australia, New Zealand and the Pacific, I

would like to congratulate you for the coming of
Holy month of Ramadan. I hope that Ramadan will
strengthen our wellbeing in these difficult times to
continue our just struggle for self-determination
and Statehood of Palestine with Jerusalem as its

Capital. i Al e
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